
 

December 9, 2013 
 

 

The Public Safety Broadband Roadmap has 

been published! 

The US Department of Commerce - Public Safety Communication Research 

Laboratory has begun developing the Public Safety Broadband Roadmap based on 

input from 150 participants representing public safety, industry, government, and 

academia at a recent workshop held in Boulder, CO. 

Details of the workshop and other Broadband presentations can be found at the 

following link: 

http://www.pscr.gov/projects/broadband/700mhz_demo_net/meetings/roadmap_work

shop_112013/roadmap_workshop_112013.php 
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